
October the Eighth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Four

Gebelein Silversmiths, Incorporated 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

My grateful thanks to you for your letter dated 
October seventh with enclosure which I know I will find 
to be of real interest. I will be in further touch with 
you.

Please send the Joseph Loring bowl. I agree I 
should look at it before it is purchased by someone else 
What do you think of the John Coney tankard which Whimsey 
Antiques showed in the October issue of Antiques. I be­
lieve it was shown sometime ago. Apparently, the price 
is high. Do you know what the price is?

I am, as always, with kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

Cornelius C. Moore
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